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Dear colleagues!

  

VIII International Symposium «PROBLEMS OF GEODYNAMICS AND GEOECOLOGY OF
INTRACONTINENTAL OROGENS» was held from 28 June to 2 July 2021 within the framework
of a Year of Science and Technologies in Russia on the basis of Research Station of RAS
(Bishkek city, Kyrgyz Republic).

  

The Organizing Committee thanks all participants of Symposium!

  

The contact email address is ns_ran@mail.ru.

  The Book of Abstracts of the Symposium is available for everyone:  Проблемы геодинамики
и геоэкологии внутриконтинентальных орогенов: Тез. докл. VIII Междунар. симпозиума, г.
Бишкек, 28 июня – 2 июля 2021 г. - Бишкек: НС РАН, 2021. – 347 с. ISBN
978-9967-12-656-5   
  Please note that the Book of Abstracts is registered in the Book Chamber of the Kyrgyz
Republic and will be indexed article by article in the RSCI in the fall of 2021. You can download
the collection at the link:   https://cloud.mail.ru/public/HncU/jyRb8WdHC    

  

As it was mentioned earlier, selected papers from the Symposium will be recommended for
publication in a foreign edition. IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental
Science. Personalized invitations, as well as all accompanying information, will be sent to the
participants in the near future. Submission of material in the IOP Conference Series implies that
you agree to the Publisher's License

  

( https://publishingsupport.iopscience.iop.org/questions/iop-proceedings-licence/ ) and
familiarized with the rules of registration of materials

  

( https://publishingsupport.iopscience.iop.org/author-guidelines-for-conference-proceedings/ ).
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 Best regards,  Olga Zabinyakovа  Academic Secretary of RS RAS
ns_ran@mail.ru   +996 (312) 61-31-40  
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